
The messenger  

St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

January 10, 2021 – January 17, 2021 

Sunday (1/10)   

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:00 am  Bible Study  

Monday (1/11)   

  6:00 pm  BOD Meeting 

Tuesday (1/12)    

   

Wednesday (1/13)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office 

   

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

Thursday (1/14)    

   No Church Services * 

Friday (1/15)    

   

Saturday (1/16)   

 

Sunday (1/17)   

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:00 am  Bible Study  

 10:00 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

 

 

   

* You can watch a live stream of Sunday’s  
service at  Facebook.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the service is 

recorded and available on our Facebook page.  

Sermon will continue to be recorded and            

available after Sunday’s service on our        

website.  

  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, January 10, 2021 

The Baptism of Our Lord 



Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for assigning 

your Choice dollars to St. Mark. The church 

has received $207 in Choice Dollars grant 

funds this year. Last year our total was 

$4,532 . Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Choice Dollars in order to keep the funds  

coming. You can do this by calling 1-800-847-

4836 or on-line at Thrivent.com/thriventchoice 

and  follow the prompts. Please contact Bev 

Sorenson at 458-4279 to let her know where 

you want to designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Thank you for your commitment to this 

mission. December 2018 $247, 2019 

$2,676, 1st Half 2020 $813,  July $138,          

August $146, September $226, October 

$188, November $165 & December $278. 

Our Food Pantry is in a                      
constant need of the                
following items:   Jelly, Jam 
and Snacks 

Some encouraging words:  

The Lord is my light and my salvation; 

    whom shall I fear? 

The Lord is the stronghold of my life; 

    of whom shall I be afraid?  

Psalm 27: 1 

                  
 
One family member is highly responsible with money; 
another is not. The one who has not demonstrated good 
stewardship might be best served with inheritance that 
is spread over time. This discussion of your wishes for 
timing of distribution of gifts from your estate is an                 
important one. Your LCMS Gift Planning Counselor can 
help.  Contact Craig Toerpe, Gift Planning Counselor of 
the LCMS Foundation to answer questions regarding 
your current gift plan, or other questions you may have 
regarding how to bless family with inheritance at 262-
707-3005 or craig.toerpe@lfnd.org. 

Texas Roadhouse  Churches 

10% donation Every Sunday                                                            

Come in Sundays between 11am and 9pm to                  

support your church! Tell your server what church you 

are from or write the church name on the receipt and 

Texas Roadhouse will donate 10% of your total food 

purchase back to your church! Thank you to those that 

have used this wonderful program. The church received 

$30.19 last year and $10.78 so far this year. We also 

receive food from them for various events at the church.  

Sunday Morning Bible Study  

Starting January 10th  Pastor Matz will be starting 

a new Bible Study titled Households of Faith.   

Making our households more hospitable toward 

outsiders is a  challenge. 

In LHM's Households of 

Faith video study, viewers 

learn that by applying 

spiritual disciplines,               

extending hospitality, and                   

engaging in spiritual                

conversations they can  

transform their households into more open and 

engaging places. With Scriptures verses, family 

testimonies, and research to reinforce these key 

objectives, this Bible Study can help make any 

household a place where God's love is shared, and 

people are encouraged to learn more about Jesus.  

We need volunteers to help on Sunday 

mornings with Projection and assisting 

with our Facebook live stream. Contact 

Pastor Matz if interested.  

Lutheran Church           

Broadcasts. You can            

listen to a local Lutheran 

church service at 7am on 

98.5fm or 1420am or the 

Lutheran Hour at 6:30 on 

WTMJ 620am. Local channel 14 airs church                 

services on Wednesdays and Sundays.  

The offering                     

envelopes for 2021 

have arrived. Please 

pick yours up in the 

Narthex.  

AMAZON SMILES FOR ST. MARK 

YOU BUY ... ST. MARK RECEIVES 

All of us have to shop and many us do so Online 

at Amazon. 

Did you know that Amazon will donate a                     

percentage of your purchases to St. Mark? It's 

simple -automatic - and a great way to support St.  

Mark · every · time you shop at Amazon. All at no 

cost to you!! 

Here's what you do. Type in smile.amazon.com. 

You'll find the same prices., selection and                

shopping experience as the regular Amazon site. 

On your first visit to smile.amazon.com select St. 

Mark Lutheran Church Sheboygan, WI as your 

designated charity. Then begin shopping as         

normal and Amazon will send a percentage of 

your purchases to St. Mark. Then, each time you 

wish to make Amazon purchases -go to 

smile.amazon.com—make your purchases and 

Amazon will automatically make a donation to 

our church. IT’S THAT SIMPLE! 

Annual LHS Citrus Sale to benefit the LHS 

Music Dept. Spring Concert Tour 

Orders for fresh Florida grapefruit and                    

delicious California oranges (10#-quarter case 

$15, 20#-half case $25, and 40#-full case $45) 

will be taken through Friday, Jan. 29.  Contact 

any LHS student or call the school office 920-

452-3323 to place your order through Jan. 29.  

Fruit must be picked up and paid for on                 

Saturday, February 20 at Lutheran High 

School between 8:30 a.m. and Noon.  You can 

also download the order blank from the LHS 

website at www.lutheranhigh.com.  Thank 

you for your support! 


